
I hope everyone is having a good weekend! There are a few important updates for Monday that I wanted to be 
sure the parents were all aware of: 
 
1.  ​Our 14 Days of Giving had a great end of the week- we earned TWO prizes for students on 
Friday thanks to the monetary donations. This means that our students have earned both a PJ 
Day AND Crazy Hair Day...BOTH ON MONDAY! (Yay! Please take a moment of silence to think 
about the teachers during the day on Monday =)  ) 
 
2. ​Pictures and links of the students' invention projects are posted on the class website. If you want to see 
them, go to ​www.NanceNinjas.com​ > Grandparents Day 2018 (at the top). There are pictures from GP Day, the 
video shown to the grandparents, and pictures/links/ads for each student group. (The video is long, but super 
cute. There is dancing at the end, too!)  I am still making sure links work and finding pictures that need to be 
added, but the bulk is finished.  
 
3. ​The Math Virtual Lesson 2 is due Tuesday. It is through IXL. They have 3 sections to practice.   
 
4.  ​The Math page is updated for the next unit: Coordinate Grids. It will be an easier unit for most 
students (and parents!).  
 
5. I am working this weekend on the several grades for the invention project and the math test. I'm hoping to 
get it done this weekend, but it is a lot, so it may take until sometime during the school week to complete it all. I 
will start entering grades this weekend, though, even if they aren't all finished.  
 
Have a great rest of the weekend, and stay warm out there! 
 

http://www.nanceninjas.com/

